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Sent via email 
 
November 26, 2024  
 
Shawn Lagana 
Director 
Airgas Merchant Kalama  
12800 W. Little York Rd.  
Houston, TX 77041  
 
RE:  2024 Hydrogen Gas Standard Records and Field Review – Airgas Merchant Kalama – 

(Insp. No. 8755) 
 
Dear Mr. Lagana:  
 
Thank you for your letter, dated November 19, 2024, addressing the findings of our 2024 
Standard Records and Field Inspection. This letter addresses the probable violations and area of 
concern noted in our October 16, 2024, results letter. 
 
Staff accepts Airgas’ proposals to bring these items into compliance. This inspection will be 
closed as of the date of this letter. 
 
Staff thanks Airgas’ personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this inspection.   
 
If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Scott Anderson at 
(360) 481-6978.  
    
Sincerely, 
 
 

Scott Rukke 
Director, Pipeline Safety 
 
cc: Larry Chapman, Plant Manager, Airgas 
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